
What are the challenges and opportunities                        
we face at Spirit of Christ Mission? 

How can we assure a self-sustaining future? 

Leading this dialogue: 
Sister Rita McGinnis, Director of Diocese of Helena Chancery Services 

Glenda Seipp, Diocesan Stewardship Services 

Jim Carney, Diocesan Financial Services 
 

Cheryl Russell will coordinate the dinner….watch the bulletin for details. 

A letter  from Fr. Ed has been mailed to all parishioners.  Watch your mail! 
 

“…we boast in hope of the glory of God.  Not only that, but we boast of our afflictions, knowing 
that affliction produces endurance, and endurance proven character, and proven character 
hope, and hope does not disappoint, because the love of God has been poured into our hearts 
through the “Spirit of Christ” that has been given to us.”  Letter of Saint Paul to the Romans 
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